





September 4, 2014

Via Certified and First Class Mail

SPEEDY CASH OF SAVANNAH INC 801 KNIGHT AVE WAYCROSS, GA 31501-1944

Dear Client:

SunTrust continuously reviews its products, markets, and client relationships to ensure that we are able to provide the best possible client service while also meeting our corporate business objectives. There are circumstances where we will identify a specific account relationship that no longer meets these criteria. In the best interest of our clients and SunTrust, we will request that those accounts be closed.

As a result of a recent account review, we regret to inform you that SunTrust is no longer able to provide some of the financial services you require. We respectfully request that you immediately begin closing all of your SunTrust deposit accounts, safe deposit boxes and credit cards by 10/6/14. If you do not close these accounts by this date, we will need to close them for you, and either hold the proceeds until we hear from you or mail you a check for any collected balance. If any account is overdrawn, the overdrawn amount is a debt owed to SunTrust, and will require payment by the aforementioned date. Keep in mind that you are responsible for all items that are presented against the account after closure, along with any associated fees.

Our request <u>does not include</u> your installments loans, mortgages, IRA accounts or term commercial loans (term commercial loans remain open until their maturity date). Your CDs (certificates of deposit) may remain until they reach their current maturity date.

If you have SunTrust check cards, they will become inactive within 10 days of the date of this letter. Further, all related deposit or account services you may have, including Online Banking, Bill Pay, Treasury Management Products, Merchant Services and Overdraft Protection will also be discontinued at the time your accounts are closed. To prepare your accounts for closing, you may be prohibited from making any deposits into your accounts other than cash after 10 days from the date of this letter. Please immediately begin making other arrangements for any automated credits to, or debits from, your accounts.

We have appreciated the opportunity to have served you. If I can offer any assistance in closing your accounts, you are welcome to call me at

Sincerely,

Banking Officer